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Pursuant to call, a Public Hearing of the Henrietta Fire District, County of Monroe, State of NY, was duly held at 850 Bailey 

Road on October 17, 2023 at 5:30 P.M. with remote public access.                                             

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:     MEMBERS ABSENT: 

Chairman, F. Joe Martin 

Commissioner, William R. Gilchrist  

Commissioner,  Scott Pfluke 

Commissioner,  Michael Stafford 

Commissioner,  Jeffery Wilson      

Sec./Treas., Barbara A. Schaeffer 

Clerk,   Samantha Robinson 

Counsel, Louise R. Beale 

                        

 

 A Public Hearing was held on October 17, 2023 to discuss the contents of the proposed 2024 budget and hear all 

interested persons in favor of, or against the proposed 2024 budget as compiled, or for or against any items contained therein. 

Chairman Martin opened the meeting at 5:31 PM.  

 

 Commissioner Martin, Chief Cholach and Secretary/Treasurer Schaeffer responded to questions and comments 

from Supervisor Schutz related to the 2024 budget.  

 

 Commissioner Martin thanked those in attendance and called for a motion to close the hearing. Motion made by 

Commissioner Martin, seconded by Commissioner Gilchrist. All voting Aye.  

 

 

 Public Hearing closed at 6:07PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


